Dear GP Trainees and GP Trainers,
  
Don’t forget everything you need to know about GP Training in York, and resources for COVID and Wellbeing are on our new website.

https://gp-training.hee.nhs.uk/york/
 
We have listed the important updates in this news-email.

MRCGP, ESR and ARCP
 
Please can we draw your attention to two new important documents on our website.

Guidance for all trainees about June’s ESR and ARCPs
https://gp-training.hee.nhs.uk/york/mrcgp/
 
Guidance for Educational Supervisors about June’s ESR.
https://gp-training.hee.nhs.uk/york/mrcgp/
 
Please make arrangements to have your CSR and ESR completed by Wednesday 10th June 2020.

 Keeping in touch, support and educational resources
 
Zoom Meeting for trainees every Wednesday at 2pm 
Resources that are mentioned and used during the meetings are added to our Scheme website.
https://gp-training.hee.nhs.uk/york/programmes/hdr/
 
Thank you to Matt and Helen for their updates this week.
 
Topics for next weeks ‘5-minute skills’ are:
· COVID update in the Hospital, Matt Carr 
· Palliative Care in COBVID Q&A, Consultant Anne Garry
· Death Certificates and Crem Forms during COVID, Alex Bellerby
· 
If you have something to share that you found interesting or useful, or something you feel would be educationally beneficial to the rest of the group, please contact Beth or Nicola.
 
WhatsApp Group
Please let Beth or Nicola know if you would like to be added to the trainee WhatsApp group.
It would be good to have all trainees in the group so we can easily communicate with you all. 
 
Trainers Workshop
The PowerPoints from the previous TWS are on the scheme website.
The next TWS will be on Wednesday 20th May at 7pm and will be done virtually through Zoom.
 
New Trainers
We would like to congratulate the new trainers who have successfully completed the Intending Trainer process.
A warm welcome to Rose Smith, Rebecca Cale, Rumina Onac, Chris Bennett, Becky Field and Alex Ma. We are so pleased to have you part of the York GP Scheme.
 
Please feel free to contact Beth or your named TPD if you have any further queries or require additional support.


 

